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2017 Texas Hold'Em Tournament 

Hello LODLF Family! 
It's been a little while, but we've 
been busy working on our next 
event, and it's going to be great! 
FIRST, we just wanted to take a 
moment to thank all our wonderful 
sponsors and guests from this 
year's Charity Poker tournament. 
 

THANK 
YOU!!! 

First, we want to extend a huge thank you to  
AARON JARAMILLO 

whose expert tournament coordination gave us a smooth-

 

 

 



running and enjoyable event, as always. 
 

To all our Table Sponsors: 
Custom Grading   -   Inteli-Care   -   Titan Investments    

Affinity Wealth   -   Post Tension Reinforcements   
Roadrunner Redi-Mix   -   South Valley Construction  

The Maez Group   -  Aban Lucero   -   Elias Medina   -   Maggie Adi 
Chad Otterly   -   El Mezquite   -   Ru Dawg LLC  -  Berger Briggs 

 
To those who donated prizes and food: 

Sienna's Furniture  -  Lowe's on 12th St  -  Michael & Jill Montoya 
Home Depot on Coors & I-40   -   Savoy-Zinc-Seasons 

Eric & Linda Strauss   -   Steve Medina   -   The Romero Family 
Jason Ayala   -   Onesimo & Rachel Vigil 

 

And to all of you who came out and joined us for food, drinks, 
dancing and poker, THANK YOU!! and see you next year! 

 

 
  

 

 
  

 

UPCOMING EVENT 
Just 3 weeks away!! 
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